
 
 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

RESULTS OF TESTING:  

Fire Lieutenant 

 

Testing for this list was authorized by the Commission in April 2022. 

Candidates within the existing ranks of the Tumwater Fire Department were 

invited to apply. 

 

Candidates participated in a written exam and an assessment center to 

determine advancement to the proposed eligibility list. All candidates were 

invited to a written test that was held on May 26th.  All passing candidates 

were then advanced to an assessment center that was conducted on June 9th.  

One candidate was unable to participate due to health reasons.  

 

The following statistics reflect various aspects of this recruitment 

 

Number of applicants 5 

Number of applicants participating 5 

Number of ADA accommodations requested 0 

Number of Female Applicants 0 / 0% 

Number of Male Applicants 5 / 100% 

Number participating in Phases I, II. 4 / 80% 

Number & percentage passing all phases and on proposed 

eligibility list 

3 / 60% 

 

All applicants have been notified of their scores to date and of their right to 

protest their scores.  No appeals have been received to date. 

 

The results of this examination will be on file per civil service rules for five 

years following the adoption of this list. 


